
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 4:02 PM 
Subject: Emergency request 
To: Kimberly S Jobe <kimberly.s.jobe@wv.gov> 
Cc: Hustead, Crystal G <crystal.g.hustead@wv.gov>, Totten, Mark L 
<mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 
 
Kim,  
I am in receipt of your request to extend the emergency contract genetic testing. Since 
this contract contained a finite timeline without provision for renewals, I cannot approve 
an extension. However I am approving your request to obtain a new emergency 
contract from 2/4/22 through 4/30/22 in order to allow the agency time to rebid the failed 
solicitation and award the new contract. 
Please follow the emergency procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division 
Procedures Handbook and submit all supporting documentation to this office within 30 
days of this approval for processing. 
 
-- 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
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